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‘Whoever you are, be happy, be safe,  

be kind, stay sensible, love learning.  

Keep caring!’ 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

Dates for your diary… 

• 7th June—KS1 swimming 

starts  

• 7th June—Summer Fayre 

inflatables      3.00-

5.30pm 

• 11th June—EYFS Call of 

the Wild trip 

• 17th—21st June—

National Sports Week 

• 18th June—Sports Day 

PM at 1:30pm 

• 25th—New intake Induc-

tion 

• 27th June—Reserve 

Sports Day  

• 28th June—Sponsored 

Olympic Walk 

• 2nd July—New Intake 

Induction 

• 11th July—Move Around 

Day/Open Evening 

• 12th July—Last KS1 

swimming 

• 23rd July—Last Day—

half day school closes at 

1:15pm (no Peardrops) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I hope everyone had a fantastic half term.  I have enjoyed listening to several 

children telling me what they did during this time.   

Please can I remind parents to keep an eye on the weather, especially if it gets 

hot and sunny.  Please remember to apply the sun cream before coming to 

school and bring water every day.   

The weather forecast is looking extremely promising for our Summer Inflata-

bles day.  If you haven’t already got your wrist band these will be on sale at the 

gate tomorrow.  If you already have a wrist band, please put these on the chil-

dren straight after school tomorrow and they will be able to then jump the 

queues once I open the gate.      

Year 2 Mini Olympics  

Today all of the Year 2 children went to the Chelmsford Athletics Centre with 

their teachers to take part in a large interschool sporting competition.  All of the 

children, no matter what their ability are able to join in and have fun as a class 

with other Year 2 pupils from other schools.  This year there were 7 different 

schools.  All schools represent a country and this year our Year 2s were repre-

senting Australia.  There were several different sporting activities including 

running, throwing, cup stacking, horses, cheer leader etc.  This year our Year 

2s came third overall—fantastic!  Bhargarvi came 1st out of all the girls on the 

day and received a gold medal, Flo came 3rd and received a bronze medal, 

Dillon and Theo Brown came joint 2nd and received silver medals and Teddy 

came 3rd and won a bronze medals.  Congratulations!  Finally, Happy re-

ceived a medal as she won the art competition for the event and her design is 

now on all the certificates. 

 

  

 

 





The Big  Question  

Our new Core Value for this half term is ‘Courage’.  We have been 

learning about what courage looks like and how this can be different for 

different people and in different circumstances.  We have started to 

look at stories about someone being brave/courageous and we are 

thinking about having the courage to try something new e.g. new foods, 

new club, new friendships etc.  We have discussed that it is good to try 

new things and that it is alright to ask for help from a trusted adult. 

The Big Question to discuss further at home is ‘Can you think of a 

time when you have felt nervous/unsure about something but 

have been brave to do it?’ Discuss.   

 

  

IMPORTANT 

HELP NEEDED—If you are able to spare 20-30minutes to help on a 

stall at the Inflatable event tomorrow (Friday) that would be extremely 

helpful.  Please pop into the office to sign yourself up to a helping slot.  

Without your help lovely events for the children will not be able to hap-

pen.  Thank you for your continued support. 

GRAPES & BABY TOMATOES—Please can we remind 

everyone that if your child brings a packed lunch into school 

or onto school trips that you cut up any grapes, baby toma-

toes and other similarly shaped small food.  But it is important 

you slice them the right way to prevent them from being a 

choking hazard.  It’s important to slice them lengthways. 

Reminders—KS1 Swimming 

Please remember that all KS1 pupils have got their first swimming les-

son at The Boswells School tomorrow (Friday).  Please can I ask every-

one to remember a NAMED swimming costume/trunks, towel, hair-

bands, swimming hats and goggles.  For the first session the swimming 

teachers like to assess the children to put them into groups and I al-

ways like to watch the way the children always encourage and support 

each other for being brave and doing their best to learn an important 

life skill.  We also have two members of staff in the pool who support 

the children with these sessions.   

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

Amanda Reid 

Mrs Farmer’s  

Attendance 

Award - 

Pearl 100% 


